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27th November 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The children are working very hard rehearsing for the school play ‘We Three Kings’.  The play will be 

performed in the church on Wednesday 9th December at 2.00pm.  Refreshments will be served in school 

afterwards. 

 

Children will need to bring in their costumes in a named bag by Friday 4th December.  Class 2 need 

bright coloured plain t-shirts and dark bottoms, for their supporting role in the play. Class 1 are acting 

the story of ‘We Three Kings’ and a letter will be sent out shortly, although we do have many of the 

costumes in school. 

 

Mrs Harvey would also appreciate any help you can offer on the morning of Tuesday 8th December to 

help move furniture in the church ready for the performance, some of it is very heavy so the more 

people that can help the easier it will be. 

  

As you will see there is a lot of information in this newsletter about the various Christmas activities that 

are coming up before we break up. There will also be a few forms and letters sent home in your child’s 

book bag over the coming weeks that will need signing and returning to school so please keep an eye 

out for those. 

 

Thank you to all the parents and villagers who came to the school last Friday for the Art Exhibition, It 

was lovely to see so many of you and I hope you all enjoyed the amazing artwork that the children had 

produced. 

 

Thank you for all your continued support. 

 

God bless and have a lovely weekend. 
 

Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Broadhembury School 

 

Question of the week 
 

Class 1   Is a shiny object a light source? 
 

Class 2   What local events, festivals or celebrations  

have you attended? (please describe) 
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Suttons Seeds  

We have joined up with Suttons Seeds to offer parents a discount on items purchased from their 2016 

seed catalogue.  If you order seeds through the scheme, you will receive a 35% discount, and the 

school will also receive some money.  Other items are available from the catalogue too, and are offered 

at a lower discount of 10%.  A copy of the catalogue and an order form was sent home last 

week.  Orders can be made by completing the form and sending to Suttons, or by browsing and 

ordering online or by phone.  In order to receive the discount, you will need to quote the unique order 

code (found on the top of the order form GE4001B) when making any order. 

 

Christmas Play Songs and Scripts 

Mrs Harvey will be sending home song lyrics and scripts (for those with speaking parts); please could 

you spend a little time with your child to help them learn their lines and songs in preparation for the 

performance. 

 

Christmas Play – Wednesday 9th December 2pm 

This year the Christmas play will be at 2pm, like last year we have decided to perform it earlier so the 

children in Class 1 won’t be too tired for the performance. 

 

Christmas Lunch - Thursday 10th December 

The children and staff will be having their Christmas Lunch on Thursday, 10th December, if you would 

like your child to have a lunch with the school, please bring in your £2.20 per child and order so that the 

kitchen can make preparations.  Thank you. 

 
Primary Times 

A copy of the Christmas and New Year issue of Primary Times will be included with this newsletter. It 

includes a diary of what’s on, and when, in Devon.  

 

 

Key Dates 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Friday next week as well as popping in at other times. 

Miss Prince will be spending her Head of Teaching and Learning day (Thursday) at 
Broadhembury next week 

Friday 4th December – Honiton Chamber of Commerce Christmas Concert 

Wednesday 9th December – Christmas Play 2pm 

Thursday 10th December – Christmas Lunch 

Sunday 13th December – Christingle Service Broadhembury Church 

Tuesday 15th December – Carol Singing at Hill House 

Friday 18th December – Carol Singing in the square 2.30pm 

 

 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Christmas Lunch – Thursday 10th December 

 
I would like to order a Christmas Lunch for __________________________________________ 
 
 
 



 
 

Collective Worship Activity  

 

 
 



 


